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Applications 

This notice is to grant a further opportunity for drivers who do not currently operate at Dublin 

Airport Taxi Rank to submit notices of interest. 

• The following form must be completed and submitted from August 15, 2022 – 

September 4, 2022. 

• The permit portal will then open for accepted new drivers to pay from September 5, 

2022 and close on September 14, 2022.  

• These new driver permits will be granted on a first come, first served basis after NTA 

Checks are passed. 

In order to operate pickups from the Airport Taxi Rank, you will require one of the 2022 Permits 

which costs €440 for a whole year. The charge you pay will be reflective of a pro-rata charge 

for the remainder of the permit year, ending May 14, 2023. 

 

Requirements To Operate 

As part of the permit application, each permit holder is required to confirm that he/she will 

comply with the Taxi Operations Manual 2022.  

Some of the requirements in this manual include having a: 

• Wheelchair Accessible Vehicle 

• Licensed to carry 5 passengers 

• Operate a card machine for payment 

The manual is available to view from the Dublin Airport website: 

https://www.dublinairport.com/b2b/airport-suppliers/taxi-operators  

 

Apply 

The form that must be completed in order to be considered for a permit can be found here: 

https://forms.office.com/r/Wpbns7ddpT 

 

Contact: 

For any queries around NEW APPLICATIONS please contact: 

newtaxipermits@dublinairport.com only 

 
 
  
Rebate Scheme for ‘Times of Short Supply’ 
  
To better serve our passengers, daa’s aim is to ensure that identified times of short supply 
are addressed. To encourage supply during these times, we will be offering a rebate as part 
of a trial incentive scheme. 

https://www.dublinairport.com/b2b/airport-suppliers/taxi-operators
https://forms.office.com/r/Wpbns7ddpT
mailto:newtaxipermits@dublinairport.com
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Please find the details below: 
 
The cost of a permit breaks down to €8.46 per week. For every week the incentive 
requirement is met by a Permit Holder, €8.46 will be refunded through a rebate. 
   

• Trips eligible for the rebate will begin from 22:00 on Monday May 16, 2022. 

• The incentive scheme will be continuously reviewed and, ideally, extended if working 
as intended. 

• Drivers will be able to collect their rebate payments in the next couple of months, with 
comms on how to complete this due to be issued in once the system is up and 
running. 

• Any trips completed between May 16 and the date upon which the system goes live 
will be recorded and will count towards your rebate. 

• Dublin Airport will not be able to answer any queries regarding the level of your rebate 
until the payment system goes live. 

  
Incentive requirement*: 
 
Achieve three points in one week through fare completion to earn the €8.46. rebate*. To 
achieve a point, you must enter through the Kesh AND pick up a fare through the rank. 
  

 

*At any stage during the trial we may alter the rebate criteria 

 


